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METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY

POST OFFICE BOX 542 READING, PENNSYLVANIA 10663 TELEPHOMNE 275 ~ 822.5501
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Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Office of Repgulation
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Dear Dr. Knuth:
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CONDENSATE STORAGE TANX DIAPHRAG!H!

You were notified on Februvary 13, 19TL, of a situat
-~ "

idered reportable under 10 CFR 50.55(e), "Conda
ituation related to Condensate Storage Tank 1B

During ccmplete draining of Condensate Storage Tank 1E to

e 2 the condenser
hotwell, the diapnrassm was sucked over the sucti-n screen ¢
n s

flow. The condenser vacuum acting on the diaphragm collapsed the suction
screen vhich resulted in the disphragm bteing punctursd in several places.

Corrective Action Taken

The tank was opened to inspect the suction screen wh
collapsed and a new screen was designed by the Archi
D

ich was found to be
tec o

ect Engineer which
will prevent the diaphragm from blocking the suction and also prevent the
diaphragn from bveing punctured. The diaphragm was repaired and the tanx

put back in serwvice.

The new designed suction screen will alsc be installed in Condensat
Storage Tank 1A to preclude this type of incident from occurring. As a
furilher precaution, an operating limit has been imposed by Metropclitan
Edison Company to preclude the diaphragm frem being in contact with th
suction screen.

Very truly yours,
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